November 8, 2013

Hello Families,
	This week we talked about leaves.  What a perfect week to talk about this!  The leaves are changing color and are falling to the ground.  We went on a nature walk with Ms. Andrea’s preschool class and collected leaves.  Once the leaves were collected we sorted our leaves into two categories, narrow and wide.  
To follow the theme of leaves and fall, Ms. Rose came in and we made scarecrows.  They came out so cute, that we hung them up in the room!  She also helped us with our new Lively Letter, “V.”  Together we made a “V for Vase.”  Continue practicing this letter, and past letters learned with your children.  They are doing so well!!!     
	We read some fun leaf and tree books this week!  They are “Leaf Man” by Lois Ehlert.  Then we made our own leaf men.  We also read “Tap the Magic Tree” by Christie Matheson.  This is a fun interactive book about a tree!  The children really enjoyed this book!!!  
	We will continue to talk about leaves next week, and start our discussion on families.  
 Have a great weekend,   
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